
Limits to Confidentiality

When We Can’t Keep 
Information Private: 
Protecting Children

We respect your right 
to privacy and are 
committed to keeping 
your information secure.

However, there are limits to this confidentiality. In some 
situations we are required to share information.

If we are concerned about a child’s safety or well-being, we 
may need to share information with Tusla – Child and Family 
Agency or An Garda Síochána. This is required by law to 
protect children.

To access an information leaflet about Limits to Confidentiality  
scan the QR Code or visit our website.

https://www.hse.ie/eng/services/list/2/primarycare/childrenfirst/resources/limits-to-confidentiality.html

